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Newsletter of the Port Jefferson Yacht Club      http://www.portjeffersonyachtclub.com    October 2021 

  Bowspritz 

From the Helm 

 

Hello members and friends of the PJYC Bowspritz. Last month I wrote that the Commo-

dore’s Lobster and Clam Bake would be our “Flagship” Event. It did live up to and rise to 

become one outstanding evening. With over eighty plus at the dinner and a bunch more 

coming to see the band the night was one to remember. Thanks to Laurina and her helpers 

that setup the club and helped serve all those meals. It was like a big family meal on a Sun-

day. Everyone around the tables eating and talking. Then came the band! Chic and Friends 

started to play and people just started to dance. Many smiles and laughs made the five hours 

fly by. In between one of Chic’s sets Dave Hubbard was able to fit in the Fishing Tourna-

ment back in June and the Racing Awards. Alan Siris started off with a poem and closed 

with a big smile and hug with Alan Rosenblum. With the help of Phil and Tim we presented 

the finished Johnson’s Dock Sign which will be installed 

next spring as you enter the ramp high above on the west 

dock. A HUGE thanks goes to Phil Schiavone for his con-

cept, design, and build of this beautiful work of art. Phil 

along with the members of the Bayles Boat Shop donated 

their time and supplies to create this sign. It really means 

a lot that this sign will be seen less than 1000’ away from 

where it was made. Alan Johnson who was not at the 

event on Saturday night did get to see the sign for the first 

time on Wednesday September 29th. 

 

Though things are starting to wind down the board still has the 2022 budget to work on. 

As we all know costs have recently gone a little crazy. This will be considered while we 

crunch the numbers to run this facility in 2022. We will work and push through. From the 

responses I received on Saturday night this is a bump in the road and this membership is 

alive and well.  

 

Port Jefferson Yacht Club’s 

Contd... 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

 

From The Helm 

(Continued) 

Boats are being pulled and we will see less action on the waterfront. However, at the 

Club House we plan to extend the fun into the early part of winter. But before that don’t for-

get about the Horse Racing Event on Saturday October 30th. More info will follow in this 

issue and emails to the membership. I know many horses were purchased on Saturday night. 

Chrissy purchased two – Tequila and Coco. Bring your own hay and sugar. Our horses are 

going to WIN BIG. 

 

On that theme of BIG the Village Cup in 2021 raised just over $109,000. Yes, your PJYC 

has broken records. Chuck Chiaramonte will have more to say in this newsletter.  

 

In closing, as I said on Saturday evening thank you to my Board of Governors and the 

membership overall. You all made it a fun year to lead this wonderful club as your Commo-

dore. See you all on Saturday night October 30th at the Club House. Bring your money, the 

horses in the Branhaus Stables are ready to WIN. 

 

 

Best, 

Jeffrey W. Hausner  

Commodore 2021 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

 

WORK HOURS REMINDER 

 

Please remember to do your best to complete your work hours.  Any incomplete assessment 

will appear on your dues invoice for 2022.  The work assessment rate is $50.00 per hour. 

 

Launch and Non-Launch members must complete 10 work hours per year. 

Small Vessel members must complete 2 work hours per year. 

 

There are still many opportunities to fulfill your obligation. 

 

Any questions please email bowman70@verizon.net 

 

Ellie Bowman 

Recording Secretary 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

 

Docks & Floats 

Contd... 

Congrats Alan! 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

 

Docks & Floats 

(Continued) 

 

The docks are scheduled to come out on November 6.  The crane will be there ready to 

start work at 8 am and so will we.  I will be sending out a reminder the week before.  Rich 

Coward has once again volunteered to coordinate the members and the crane operation to 

insure a safe operation.  This past summer has been extremely successful and repair free 

season on the docks with transient income reaching all time highs.  We will have the finals 

for the season early November.  Final plans are being made for the finger piers with move-

ment on the part of the USACORE (Army Corps).  They have put out our application out 

for public comment which is limited to 20 days, which will be completed on Oct. 20, 2021 

and this is the last hurdle for the issuance of a building permit.  The Board has tentatively 

set up a list of members based on the year joined and then alphabetically by there last name 

to establish a “slip list” of eligibility based on total length of voting membership years.  We 

hope to have this for the annual meeting.  Vic Suben has stepped forward and now is super-

vising Dockwa reservation until we hire staff for next year and then he will have assume a 

more supervisory role.   

 

Next year we will start charging transients a fee for not leaving the moorings or dock space 

by check out time.  We have the most liberal cancellation and check in and out time that I 

have seen in print.  We are changing the reservation script sent to every transient advising 

them of the charges they will incur for not leaving before check out time and the charges 

will be added to their Dockwa bill and checkout time will be confirmed by our cameras.  

Any disputes will be settled by a screen shot.  We are a private club and the transients are 

guests and we expect them to act as such. 

 

Alan Johnson, Dir. Docks and Floats    
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In Memoriam 

Ted Sargent 

January 6, 1935—September 8, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Commodore 1996 

From the full Obituary: 

https://www.fivesfuneralhome.com/obituaries/Theodore-Sargent/#!/Obituary 

 

“He was a past commodore of the Setauket Yacht Club, now Port Jeffer-

son Yacht Club, and a life-time member. He loved to race his sailboat, 

named “Ragtime,” winning many trophies, with his enthusiastic and ded-

icated crew. He came in third place in his division in the Around LI Race 

in 1986. For 36 years he also cruised his sailboat in the summers as far 

west as NYC and as far east as Nantucket and Cape Cod. In retirement, 

he had time to sail in the British Virgin Islands with his wife Barrie and 

friends.“ 
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In Memoriam 

Irene Wolfson 

Commodore 1997 

 

Marty and Irene took care of future “seeing eye” dogs.  They also took in 

the dogs that failed to meet the Guide Dog Foundation’s require-

ments.  For many years they were avid racers – racing mainly in the Hun-

tington Bay area. At the end of each year, they hosted a reception for 

their crews at a favored Chinese restaurant where each crew member re-

ceived a Rangers Charlie shirt.  

(From Vic Suben) 
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Racing 

 

That’s a Wrap! 
 

Another great season wrapped up with the awards at the Lobster Bake. Congratulations to all 

the skippers and crew members!  Here are the final results and a few pictures from the sea-

son. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Series: 

   Spinnaker Division: 

 1st Place:  Red Sky 

 2nd Place:  R JMS 

 3rd Place:  Clara J 

 

   Non-Spinnaker Division: 

 1st Place:  Crocodile 

 2nd Place:  Gypsy Moon 

 3rd Place:  Harvest Moon 

Summer Series: 

   Spinnaker Division: 

 1st Place:  Red Sky 

 2nd Place:  Rode Trip 

 3rd Place:  Clara J 

 

   Non-Spinnaker Division: 

 1st Place:  Crocodile 

 2nd Place:  Topaz 

 3rd Place:  Gypsy Moon 

 

Season Overall: 

   Spinnaker Division: 

 1st Place:  Red Sky 

 2nd Place:  Clara J 

 3rd Place:  No boat qualified 

 

   Non-Spinnaker Division: 

 1st Place:  Crocodile 

 2nd Place:  Gypsy Moon 

 3rd Place:  Harvest Moon 

Dave Hubbard 

Fleet Captain 

davechub@gmail.com 
Contd... 
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Racing 

Pics by Deb Baker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contd... 
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Racing 

Pics by Deb Baker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contd... 
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Racing 

Pic by Deb Baker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pic by Clara J crew 
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Racing 

Pics by Clara J Crew 
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Social Words 
What bash we had at the Commodore’s Lobster Bake.  Many thanks to the PJ 
Lobster House for preparing all those delicious Lobster dinners, chicken dishes 
and burgers.  We challenged them to prepare meals for 80 people and deliver 
them to our club and they came thru with flying colors.   

I would be remiss if I did not thanks some of our members who come down to 
set up, pickup and return tables, help 
decorate the place and help with clean 
up.  I would never have been able to do it 
without them so: 

Bob Brocatello and Patricia Reinhardt 

Laurie and Matt Smocovich 

Jane and Rich Hauser 

Annette and Ray Dickenson 

 

Thanks so much for your help! 

   And then of course there is the wonder-
ful Vicki La Rossa who will always be 
there to help with whatever she is asked 
to get done. She is a gem this club has received, and I truly appreciate her help 
for so many events and happenings at the club this past year and the Lobster 
Bake. 

   Thanks also to Nancy Goroff and Chis Beach for the bonus of the science ex-
hibit of making ice cream with liquid nitrogen in the lower parking lot 

   Looking forward we have a Night at the Races coming up on October 30 so 
stay tuned for more information and flyers.  As you know we have canceled the 
November dinner dance to be safe.   If we feel safe being indoors or if I can be 
creative with outdoor happenings I will try to get more events in line. 

Laurina Nielsen 

Social Chair 2021 
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Better Deserts Thru Science! 

Fishing Awards! 

Chic & Friends 
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Chic & Friends 

Fire & Ice 
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Wanted: Ideas for our younger folks! 

Reprinted & Updated from 2014: 

 

We have a beautiful and vibrant clubhouse that perhaps is underutilized.  

We considered that our families that include young children and young 

adults should be more welcome.  With that in mind, we suggested schedul-

ing more events such as ice cream socials, junior fishing tournaments, and 

an addition of a ping pong table and table games downstairs.   

We need some input in the form of a census of how many younger family 

members there are in the club.   If you would just email me, call me, or 

somehow get the following information to me I will pass it on to the board 

and the board will try to make these additions a reality.  

 

1. Number of children in your family 

2.  Ages of the children 

3. Any suggestions you may have to add to the above mentioned events 

and improvements 

 

Thanks for your input.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

Laurina Nielsen 

PJYC Social Director 

laurina_n@hotmail.com 

631-724-2040 (home) 

631-827-0049 (cell) 

mailto:laurina_n@hotmail.com
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Village Cup 

So, 2021 became an excellent year for our club’s Village Cup Regatta. We had a breakout 

year in 2019 which saw us give $92,000 to our charities (28% more than our previous high), 

only to see the covid pandemic force a cancellation of the race and party in 2020. Contribu-

tions fell to $40,000. 

This year, with the easing of covid and its restrictions, the membership enthusiastically par-

ticipated in both the race and the charitable fund raising. Over one hundred of you joined in 

and produced the best Village Cup ever. Thirty boats took part with twenty-six racers, three 

spectator/press and the committee boat. We raised an astonishing $109,500 which brings 

our 12-year total to just over $750,000. 

The Village Cup fell on the 20th anniversary of 9/11 this year. We paid tribute to that day by 

dedicating the memorial Parade of boats to include all those lost on 9/11; Sally Hausner led 

the vocal group, Sweet Adaline, with national anthem and Alan Siris, our Poet Laureate, re-

cited a moving poem he had written about that day. 

We had a hand made; cedar sea kayak given to our foundation by an anonymous doner. The 

kayak was stored in a garage for years. The Bayles Boat Shop agreed to donate their services 

to bring it back to its original beauty. We raise $3,700 raffling the kayak which was won by 

club member Johnny Slade. Thanks to Phil Schiavone who spearheaded Bayles’s restoration, 

to Bayles for donating their time and expertise and to all the members who purchased raffle 

tickets. 

Traditionally, this Bow Spritz article is an opportunity to recognize and thank the members 

who participated in the Village Cup this year. So many of you have that it becomes difficult to 

not mistakenly leave someone out. Please let me know if I have so that I can correct it in 

next month’s issue. 

First, I would like to thank my fellow committee members who began work on this year’s Vil-

lage cup back in April. 

 

 

 
Contd... 
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Village Cup 

Mort Fortgang and Vic Suben who help in the organizing and running of the race; Gary 

Passavia our foundation president and still greatest fund raiser; Karl Janhsen a foundation 

director and its Chief Financial Officer; Alan Siris who oversees the spectator fleet and is the 

club’s greatest donor; Ed Dowd who stayed on after his term as Commodore ended and has 

been a source of valuable input; David Hubbard who now handles all of our social media: 

commodore Jeff Hausner who was our club’s official representative and our reminder of why 

the Village Cup is “personal” and finally the amazing Dianna Stackow who , with her “Angels” 

Connie Siris, Janet Mularky, Helene Flynn, Ellie Boman, Patty Broderick and Laurina Nielsen, 

solicited, acquired and wrapped all of the local merchant donations for our raffle baskets. 

Dianna and Connie also spent hours selling kayak raffle tickets at the Dragon Boat Races and 

other local functions. 

Special thanks to our committee boat crew. As written about previously, we had an unex-

pected drama with Alan Johnson’s boat, Skol, being hit by lightning just a week before the 

regatta. Skol has been our committee boat for every year (except for our first year). Through 

great effort, Don and Diane Mackenzie were able to step in with Hylander. Also on Hylander 

were Alan Johnson (shotgun); Meara & Andi Kelly (Fags & horn); Vicki LaRossa (timer) 

Leighann Kelly (scorer) & Charlie Masone (Race Official). 

Our Spectator fleet included Kevin &Patti Broderick on Water Hazard; Kevin & Janet Mularky 

on Alosa; Joseph & Hope Kinney on Blue Moon and Aaron Rubin on Sea Rose 2. Also, thanks 

to Alan Rosenblum who was to be our press boat for the 12th year but took ill just before 

the regatta. A special thanks to Kevin & Patti Broderick who stepped up and volunteered Wa-

ter Hazard as this year’s press boat. 

Of course, a very big thanks to all the race boat captains & crews who donated their time, 

their boats and their friendships to make the Village Cup the wonderful event it has become. 

Finally, I want to thank the entire membership for its incredible, enthusiastic support of the 

Village Cup. Your participation and donations have made this a noteworthy event. We are 

making a difference! 

Contd... 
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Village Cup 

Below is a list of all the members who have participated in this year’s Village Culp. Also, in 

this Bowspritz is a print of the thank you ad which ran in the Times Beacon Record and all its 

sister papers which thanks all the donors. For the Bowspritz, I have put the club members’ 

names in bold print and indicate which members made donations in names other than their 

own. 

Thank you all again! 

Chuck Chiaramonte 

Village Cup Regatta 

Committee Chair 

 

 

Contd... 

John Baker 

Debra Baker 

Bob Bari 

Angela Bari 

Chris Beach 

Bill Beasley 

Elliot Bennet Guerro 

Ellie Bowman 

Chrissy Brancaccio 

Peggy Chiaramonte 

Chuck Chiaramonte 

Doug Davies 

Dave Diamond 

Ellen Diamond 

Dan Dickle 

Mike DeNicola 

Alison DeNicola 

Joseph Kinney 

Hope Kinney 

John Lane 

Vicki LaRosa 

Dan Mackenzie 

Diane Mackenzie 

Chrales Masone 

Andrew Mathews 

Sharon Mathews 

Kim Mohanty 

Janet Mularchy 

Ed Nielsen 

Laurina Nielsen 

Tim O'Mara 

Gary Passavia 

Cindee Passavia 

Cliff Petroske 

John Doherty 

Jean Doherty 

Ed Dowd 

Mort Fortgang 

Greg Haelgele 

Evelyn Haelgele 

Jeff Hausner 

Sally Hausner 

Jane Hojan-Cark 

Henry Janhsen 

John Janhsen 

Karl Janhsen 

Alan Johnson 

Rebecca Kassay 

Kevin Kelly 

Leighann Kelly 

Kate Kevill 

Tim Rachek 

Kay Rachek 

Alan Rosenblum 

Aaron Rubin 

Jason Sanabia 

Phil Schiavone 

Kathy Schiavone 

Alan Siris 

Connie Siris 

Justin Siris 

Mitch Slochower 

Rich Spitzen-

berger 

Vic Suben 

Andrew Thomas 

Rich Vlahov 

Joe Yorizzo 
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What’s News 

News and Stories By and For Our Members 

PJYC FALL BAR HOURS 
 

FRIDAY NIGHTS  7pm – 11:30pm 

 

 

Come enjoy our beautiful harbor & sunsets on the deck. 
Bring dinner, if you wish, and spend the evening with 

your PJYC friends. See you there! 

 

Canasta! 

Tuesday Nights 

Bar is Open as a Self-Serve Honor System 

Bring your own Snacks 

6:30 

Text Dianna  631-512-1068 for more info 
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What’s News 

News and Stories By and For Our Members 

What’s It? 

 

No one got last month’s What’s It: 

This is our old Club House! When 

we were Setauket Yacht Club, we 

got this vessel in 1977.  She was 

sold in 1980 to the DiMillo family 

and is now a floating restaurant in 

Portland, Maine. 

See https://www.dimillos.com/about-us/history/ for more info! 

 

October’s What’s It: 

 

 

https://www.dimillos.com/about-us/history/
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$60 for the Pair of Lamps 

Contact: Patricia Reinhardt  : Amoreb4@aol.com 
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BOAT FOR SALE 

“Windsong” 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1988 Ericson, Model 32-200-(aft head) 

Mainsail- 2007 in Doyle Cradlecover Genoa-135%      Jib-2007-102% 

New Dodger- 2021 

Engine- Universal-23HP 

Anchors- two with chain and rope rodes 

Mooring- 350 lb 

Available to view in Port Jefferson harbor 

Price upon request 

 

Call John Lane, 631-751-0850 or jlaneok@aol.com 

mailto:jlaneok@aol.com
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Surprise 
1987 Catalina 34 

    DIMENSIONS      ENGINE  

LOA 34'                                                                 Universal M25XP – 23 HP 

LWL 29’11”                                                          Engine Fuel - Diesel              

BEAM 11’9”                                                         Engine Hours  ~ 1,500  

DRAFT 5’7” 

DISPLACEMENT 11,950 LBS. 

BALLAST 5,000 LBS. 
 

 

 

TANKS                   BERTHS  

Water – 2 tanks – 28 gal & 23 gal.           Double – 3 (includes dining table) 

3 Cabins – Forward (V-Berth), Main Cabin, Aft 

All sails in good condition – Main Sail – Doyle Stack 

Pack with full length battens 

Lazy jacks 

Two Genoas – 150 LP and 116 LP. 

Furlex Roller Furler System 

All Controls led to cockpit 

1 Electrical, 4 Manual Winch Handles 

Electrical system was rewired in 2014 and Blue 

Seas circuit breaker panel was substituted for 

original fuse panel.                                 

Garmin Chartplotter & Garmin handheld GPS 

Data Marine Wind Speed, Wind Direction, Knot 

Meter and Depth Gages 

AC Shore Power Receptacle 

Maintenance Logs 

Electrical cable for shore power 

Bimini and Dodger refurbished in 2020 

Uniden Oceanus DSC VHF radio with handheld wire-

less remote 

Simrad WP30 Autopilot 

Zodiac 8’ inflatable dinghy   Cart for moving dinghy 

Evinrude 3HP 2 cycle outboard engine in working 

order 

Sony AM/FM radio with CD player 

Custom made companionway screens 

Full set of cockpit cushions – new in 2019 

Some tools  

Catalina 34 Owner’s Manual 

Universal Engine Owner’s Manual 

Contact: Vic Suben  631-513-1679 or vsuben@optonline.net 

See next page for more pics... 
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Contact: Vic Suben  631-513-1679 or vsuben@optonline.net 

Surprise 
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Community 

To support our  local community food bank, please make a donation to the following: 

Long Island Cares 

10 Davids Drive 

Hauppauge, NY 11788 

licares.org 

Thanks and stay well, 

Judy Suben 
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CLUB OFFICERS    

Commodore Jeff Hausner 516-459-3529 
commodore@ 

portjeffersonyachtclub.com 
Vice Commodore Tim Rachek 631-751-8136 timrachek@optonline.net 

Rear Commodore Andrew Mathews 631-656-8678 andrewmathews@yahoo.com  

Fleet Captain Dave Hubbard 516-313-7617 racing@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

Recording Secretary Ellie Bowman 631-751-3591 bowman70@verizon.net 

Corresponding Secretary Kay Rachek 631-751-8136 kayrachek@optonline.net 

Treasurer Rich Spitzenberger 631-335-3777 treasurer@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

Judge Advocate Sharon Mathews 631-656-8678 sharon@smacarilaw.com  
    

DIRECTORS    

Launch & Moorings Ed Dowd 631-472-6533 dowdeddie.com 

Docks & Floats Alan Johnson 631-495-0985 alanwilliamjohnson@gmail.com 

House Kevin Broderick 631-689-2858 kmbrods@gmail.com  

Grounds Mitch Slochower 631-467-5591 mslochowerlcsw@gmail.com 

Social Laurina Nielsen 631-827-0049 laurina_n@hotmail.com  

Education David Diamond 631-473-2473 davidjdiamond@optonline.net 

Past Commodore Karl Jahnsen 631-473-5734 kjanhsen@covatiandjanhsen.com  
    

COMMITTEES    

Membership (Chair) Ralph Segalowitz 631- 689-7395 rsegalow@yahoo.com 

 Tim O’Mara 631-846-4177 chillinonahd@yahoo.com 

 Joan Fortgang 631-473-2160 sailrmom@optimum.net 

 Jean & John Doherty 631-751-8643 seapeace@live.com 

 Ray Epp 631-289-4156 rwepp@optimum.net 
    

Nominating (Chair) Laurina Nielsen 631-827-0049 laurina_n@hotmail.com  

 Kevin Mularky 631-732-4397 jankev@optonline.net 

 Angela Bari 516-987-9569 angela@barisite.com 

 Kate Kevill 919-450-6836 kkevill@me.com  

 Patty Broderick 516-818-6465 pattybrod@gmail.com 

SERVICES    

Cruising Chris Beach 516-652-7830 cruising@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

PHRF Mort Fortgang 631-473-2160 sailor36@optimum.net 

Bowspritz/Webmaster Dave Hubbard 516-313-7617 bowspritz@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

E-Mail Distribution Gene Stark 631-474-5187 email@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

Bar 
Connie Siris 

Dianna Stackow 

631-987-0249 

631-512-1068 

pjycsiris@gmail.com 

ds@grms.com 

Club Rentals Kevin Mularky 631-732-4397 jankev@optonline.net 

Ships Store Jean & John Doherty 631-751-8643 seaeaglejld@hotmail.com 

Yearbook Dianna Stackow 631-512-1068 ds@grms.com 

Harbor Cup Sean Heffernan 631-751-6626 johnhefernan@optonline.net 

Publicity OPEN   

Work Assessment Ellie Bowman 631-751-3591 bowman70@verizon.net 

OFFICERS / DIRECTORS / COMMITTEES  

2021 
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Port Jefferson Yacht Club 

PO Box 138 

Port Jefferson, NY 11777 

info@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

Ads, articles, pics all welcome! 

Email to: bowspritz@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

mailto:info@portjeffersonyachtclub.com
https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com

